
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

May 20, 2009


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on May 20, at 4:13 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Tim Isaacs, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Tonya Harrington, Brian Messenger, Cherie Mingus, Scott Rouse, and Bob Wade.


09.011
Tim Isaacs moved and Cherie Mingus seconded to approve the minutes of the 


regular
meeting on April 15, 2009.  Motion carried unanimously.



Ron Ortiz distributed the monthly budget.  ARRA monies and the monthly budget were discussed.  


09.012
Kim Case moved and Bob Wade seconded to approve the Central Hardin 



Student/Parent Handbook.  Motion carried unanimously.


09.013
Tonya Harrington moved and Scott Rouse seconded to approve the math textbook 

adoption list.  Motion carried unanimously.


09.014
Tim Isaacs moved and Pam Cox seconded to accept the Title I Compact and 


Parent Involvement Policy.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz discussed Professional Learning Communities. 


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:43 p.m.


Upon return to open session at 4:55 p.m. Ron Ortiz announced that the following will be hired:  Susan Sherrard, assistant cheerleading coach; Russell Pike, assistant golf coach; Jesse Cantrall, English teacher; Mary Sue Hartlage, special education teacher; Carter Adams, special education teacher and freshman girls’ basketball coach; and David Robbins, girls’ basketball coach.


Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 16, 2009, at

4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

_______________________________________
____________________________________

Ron Ortiz





Date Approved

_____​__________________________________

Recording Secretary

